
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Scripps Community Connect 

A fully integrated EHR for Scripps-affiliated physicians 

 

 

Through a program called Scripps Community Connect, we’re making 

Epic EHR available to physicians who are committed to working within 

the Scripps network. Eligible practices will receive the full suite of 

applications designed to enhance care and improve outcomes for our 

mutual patients, while keeping your office billing separate.  

 

Even better, we’ll help you pay for it. Through participation in the 

Medicare Shared Savings Program (MSSP) and the Scripps Accountable 

Care Organization (ACO), you may be eligible for a significant subsidy 

to license and install Epic in your office. 

 

Next Steps 

 

For additional information please review the attached brochure. We will 

be holding four informational meetings to review the offering and 

answer any questions you may have.  

 

 

Scripps Community Connect Informational Meetings 

Scripps Memorial La Jolla  

Schaetzel Shepherd Great Hall  

January 18, 2018 5:30-7:30 PM 

Scripps Mercy San Diego 

West Auditorium 

January 25, 2018 6:00-8:00 PM 

Scripps Memorial Encinitas 

Conference Center 

January 23, 2018 5:30-7:30 PM 

Scripps Mercy Chula Vista 

Hospitalist Conference Room 

January 17, 2018 6:00-8:00 PM 
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